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Wet weather slows Sump 58 work
Wet weather over the course of the last month has slowed our progress to complete work along Garden Highway, and is expected to 
prolong the closure of Garden Highway between Northgate Blvd and Natomas Park Drive. While the seepage cutoff wall is in place, we are 
still completing our work at Sump 58, which helps remove interior drainage water from the neighborhood to the creek for the safety of the 
neighborhood. As you can see in the attached pictures, Sump 58’s discharge pipes run from the landside of Garden Highway across the levee 
road to the creek. This underground work prevents us from being able to reopen the road until this work is complete. We now expect Garden 
Highway to remain closed for a couple more weeks, reopening in Mid-February. We apologize for this continued inconvenience but appreciate 
your patience as we complete this vital flood risk reduction work.
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An excavator sits atop Garden Highway as work continues on City 
of Sacramento Sump 58. Discharge pipes and vault can be seen 
in the foreground. Sump 58 pumps interior drainage water from 
the neighborhood to the creek across the roadway.  

Discharge pipes run from City of Sacramento Sump 58 
through the Garden Highway levee road. Garden Highway 
cannot be reopened until this pipework is complete. 


